From: Jeffrey Delapena

To: "Redinger Inc."

Cc: Bart Catching; Oliver Orjiako; Jose Alvarez
Subject: RE: Land Use Alternatives - Written Public Comment
Date: Monday, November 4, 2024 12:46:00 PM

Good day,

Thank you for submitting comments for consideration, related to Site Specific Requests
for the 2025 Comprehensive Plan Update.

I am forwarding to members of Staff for their awareness, and your comments will be
entered into the Index of Record.

Regards,
Jeff Delapena

From: Redinger Inc. <info@redingerinc.net>

Sent: Monday, November 4, 2024 12:30 PM

To: Jeffrey Delapena <Jeffrey.Delapena@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: Land Use Alternatives - Written Public Comment

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

The annual cycle for reviewing Site Specific Requests has been passed by for the
past 2 years with the promise that Clark County would consider all Site Specific
Requests with the 2025 Comp Plan Update. Redinger Inc is urging the County to
study the broadest land use alternative that includes all viable Site Specific Requests
to provide a more comprehensive option for our community to develop over the next
20 years.

Redinger Inc.

PO Box 100
Yacolt, WA 98675
360-686-8600

Our new emailis: info@redingerinc.net
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